Part 2 (Closed to the public)
ITEM NO.

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

To the: Lead Member for Corporate Services

On:
Thursday, 29 May, 2003

TITLE: Temporary posts to undertake Verification Framework visits

RECOMMENDATIONS:
That three temporary posts be created for a period up to 31st March 2004.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
Permanent staff who have recently joined the section will undertake a period of training to gain accreditation as Investigating Officers. During this period they will not be available to undertake Verification Framework (VF) visits and in addition, two existing investigation officers have recent left the section for posts elsewhere in Salford Direct. The current resources on the section are not sufficient to meet the needs of VF, so temporary posts are required to meet this demand in the short term.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
None

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
The additional resource is required to assist in meeting set targets for VF visits.

THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
Funding will be met from the existing staffing budget.

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
None

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
None

CONTACT OFFICER:
Stephen Fryer

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
ALL WARDS

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Performance Management; 

DETAILS:
The activities of these VF Visiting Officers will help Salford Direct met set targets for the current year while at the same time allowing the permanent members of staff to complete their training to become Investigation Officers.
